
SPRING TURKEY HUNTING  
The Potomac Highlands Wounded Warrior Outreach program is pleased 
to announce a Turkey Hunting (shotgun only) for Wounded Warriors.

April 20th thru April 23rd

Where:  Sugar Grove, West Virginia
First come, first serve.  

All Expenses Paid!
(Includes: Food, Lodging, Licenses, Guides, etc.  

Firearms will also be provided, if needed.)

COME JOIN WITH US!
EMAIL TODAY to make your reservations!
              larry.phwwo@aol.com 
or call Larry Flinn: (304) 358-7272
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